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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR
AND

EXTENSION OF LONG STOP DATE 

Reference is made to the announcement of Brockman Mining Limited (the “Company”) dated 6 
December 2017 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the Subscriptions and the OL Subscription. 
Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcement, unless 
stated otherwise.

As stated in the announcement of the Company dated 9 March 2018, the despatch of a circular 
relating to the Subscriptions and the OL Subscription by the Company was postponed to a date on or 
before 23 March 2018. As additional time is required to finalise the contents of the circular, the date 
of despatch of the circular is further postponed to a date falling on or before 6 April 2018.

Taking into account the aforesaid delay, the parties have agreed to extend the long stop date for 
the satisfaction of the conditions precedent under each of the Subscription Agreements and the OL 
Subscription Agreement from 30 March 2018 to 15 May 2018. All other terms of the Subscription 
Agreements and the OL Subscription Agreement shall remain valid and unchanged.
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